
  

 

 
 

Bombay Scottish School, Mahim  
Parent-Teacher Association  

 

  

N O T I C E  

  

  

Notice is hereby given that due to lack of quorum the General Body Meeting of 

the Parent-Teacher Association of the Bombay Scottish School, Mahim 

previously scheduled on Tuesday, August 5, 2025 at 11:00 a.m. in the School 

Hall is rescheduled to Wednesday, September 3, 2025 at 11:00 a.m. in the 

School Hall. 

  

A G E N D A  

 

1. Opening Prayer 

2. Address by the Principal 

3. Presentation of the Annual Report for the year 2024-2025 by the 

outgoing Secretary 

4. Appointment of Auditor for the year 2025-2026 

5. Vote of Thanks 

 

Regards, 
  

   Sd/-  
  
Mrs. Sunita George  

Chairperson  
Mumbai  
16.08.2025 


